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Techno International New Town 
DG 1/1, Megacity, New Town, Kolkata-700156 

 
Mechanical Engineering Department 

 
 

NOTICE 
Date: 08.03.2023  

 
It is to be informed that the Department of Mechanical Engineering in association 

with IIC, TINT is going to organize a five-day workshop on “IOT & hands-on 

project training” from 13th to 17th March’ 2023 at the institute premises. The 

workshop aims to empower faculty and students and as a part of the professional 

development by equipping with the necessary skills and experience for a 

prosperous career and further research.  
All Faculty Members and students of TINT are cordially invited to attend the 

Programme.  

 
________________________  

(Dr. Tapas Kumar Nandi)  

HOD- ME Department, TINT  

 

 

 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:  

1. Director  

2. Registrar 


